
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 12/07/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal, Zunaira Shafiq , Sana Bano, Amina 
Majid, Tehreem Khan, Haider Ali, Imaan Yusaf and Mohammed Haseeb 
Ali. 

 
 
 
 

 I would like to say thank you to all of the representatives for all of their contributions, 
suggestions, thoughts, ideas and hard work this year.    

 We wish Eesa Javed and Khadija Iqbal all the best for the future as they will be leaving 
Bradley next week and starting secondary school. 

 The representatives will remain the same at the start of the next school year.  I will 
contact teachers asking them to vote in their new class representatives towards the end 
of September. 

 The children would like to know if Mrs Taylor has any plans to get some estimates to fit 
astro-turf on the football yard.  They would love to help by organising some fundraising 
events. 

 Once again, thank you and I will see you in September, 
 
 


